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Hello and welcome to this month’s edition of the newsletter.  This comes to you as we have expanded our offer and we have welcomed back Pre-school, Reception, Years 1 and 6 as well as continuing to provide provision for the Priority Groups.  We are pleased about the impact of the expansion plan and the feedback from parents was positive with some saying how clearly it was set out.  Some parents have chosen to take a ‘wait and see’ approach whilst others have chosen to keep their children off school.  We fully respect the decisions made and will continue to work hard as a staff to carry out the plan to the best of our abilities.

It has been delightful to see how sensibly the children in school have engaged with the measures in place such as distancing and helping with the cleaning of toys etc.  For this plan to work effectively, everyone needs to be playing their part and our children are absolute stars in doing this.  We take the assumption that you are following the regulations set out by the Prime Minister when out of school to ensure social distancing and the numbers when it comes to meeting with others.  I have a duty to protect the children and staff in the school and so I appreciate your help and support in keeping to the agreed rules in and out of the school site.

It is a changing situation regarding re-opening plans, but I will keep you informed of developments as they happen.

Many thanks for your cooperation.

Mr Tucker

STAFFING NEXT YEAR
In the last newsletter, we told you that Miss Atwell is moving on to another school.  Here are the arrangements for classes next year.

Miss May will be moving classes to teach Year 2/3 in Alfoxton Class.  Year 4/5/6 will be with Miss Day but Mr Tucker will be taking Year 4 for English and Maths in the mornings in the hall.

We are delighted to welcome Miss Beth Turner to our school and she will be taking over in Triscombe class teaching Reception and Year 1.  Miss Turner will be coming in to meet the children in Pre-school and Reception on Tuesday 23rd June and will be holding a picnic for all our new starters with safe social distancing measures.  Mr Tucker and the Pre-school staff will also be there for this to help aid transition for our school starters in these challenging times!

The picnic will be 12-1pm and please bring a blanket and food.  We are hoping the weather will be fine and if it isn’t, then we will rearrange it.

WORK PACKS- DELIVERY & COLLECTION

This system has been running very smoothly since lockdown began and we thank you for your patience as the arrangements have grown and improved over time.

Deliveries will continue Friday afternoons.  If you are collecting a child from school on a Friday, we ask that you collect/ drop off for any siblings still at home.  This would help us tremendously.  Deliveries will be weekly and collections fortnightly.

INSET DAYS

As staff had to come back earlier than anticipated at the start of this term, the scheduled INSET day had to be postponed.  We have rescheduled it for Friday 17th July.  This means the end of the school year for children will be Thursday 16th July.  
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DIARY DATES
Newsletters will be sent out in the second week of every month. Please see the website for more information.
Tues 23rd June	New Reception/Yr 1 Teacher in all day
Tues 23rd June	Picnic for new Reception on the School Field 12.00 – 1.00
Fri 10th July	Reports to Parents
Mon 13th July 	Parents Evening via phonecalls	
Thurs 16th July    		End  of Term
Fri 17th July			INSET DAY
Mon 20th July			INSET DAY

These are the dates for this term. We try our best not to change them but sometimes circumstances require us to.






[image: ]Courage    Resilience   Kindness    Friendship   Thankfulness    Love  [image: ]
2
	
image1.png
QUANTOCK

EDUCATION TRUST




